
 
 

The well-being of team members, guests and community is of the utmost importance to 
us, to keep our community safe during this serous 4th wave.  Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & 
Chief Jim Starlight Center will be fully participating in the Governments Restriction 
Exemption Program that was approved by Tsuut’ina Nation Government. 

 

Mandatory Vaccinations  

Beginning on Tuesday September 21, 2021, proof of vaccination or negative COVID-19 
test (within the past 72 hours) will be required for all guests, rental groups and community 
members 12 years and older to access Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight 
Center. 

Children 0-11 years of age will NOT be required to show proof of vaccination, or a 
negative COVID-19 test,  they will have to answer the regular screening questions to 
access Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight Center. 

From Sept 20 to Oct 25: Anyone 12+ looking to access Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief 
Jim Starlight Center must have received at least one dose of a Health Canada approved 
COVID-19 vaccine.  Proof of a single vaccine dose is considered acceptable as long as 
the dose was given more than two weeks before the time of entry to Seven Chiefs 
Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight Center. 

After October 25, proof of double vaccination of a Health Canada approved COVID-19 
vaccine is required for all customers 12 years and older to access Seven Chiefs 
Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight Center. 

Children 0-11 years of age will NOT be required to show proof of vaccination, or a 
negative COVID-19 test to access Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight Center. 

Proof of Documentation of a medical exemption will be required by Doctor. 

Vaccination Records 

 Tsuut’ina Vaccination Card 
 Record of Immunization from an official COVID-19 vaccine provider 

o Digital or Paper Copy 
 Digital records shown from MyHealth Records app/website 

o Screen Shot or Printed Copy 



ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

 Face coverings and physical distancing of six feet (two metres) are required in all 
public areas, change rooms and washroom areas. 

 Face coverings may be removed during physical activity 
 Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight is continuing regular cleaning and 

sanitizing of the building 
 The ongoing operation of the Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight Center 

relies on everyone’s cooperation and honest compliance with these requirements. 
Members are reminded that they are not to enter the facility if they are sick, have 
tested positive for COVID, or are otherwise required to isolate. 

 Tenants within the facility will be responsible for mandating and enforcing the 
Tsuut’ina Government policies within their specific areas. 

 Rental groups utilizing facility spaces such as arenas, fieldhouse (gymnasium) 
and multipurpose rooms, will be required to implement Restrictions Exemption 
Program regulations for their participants as well. 

Please be respectful to all Seven Chiefs Sportsplex & Chief Jim Starlight Center 
staff, they are doing their part to keep you and the building safe. There will be zero 
tolerance for disrespectful behaviour to staff while in the building. Management 
will be notified and the group will be canceled as well as all future bookings without 
refund. 

 

 

 

 

 


